Dear Dr. Siegele,

I am pleased to inform you that Russian e-newspaper 

http://euro-ombudsman.org 

increases its traffic and becomes a popular website in Russian internet. We wish to improve our interaction with EOI and its members. Our newspaper is designed to make ombudsmen in Russia and post-Soviet republics informational transparent, and we may need some informational support from EOI.

May I kindly ask you to inform all EOI members about our website and our request of informational support? I would also appreciate if you could help us to know out how to publish a weblink to 

http://euro-ombudsman.org 

on the EOI website.



Sincerely yours,
prof. Seyran Davtyan, chief editor, member of EOI
Moscow St. Univ., Journ., Media Law&Policy Centre
tel. +7915 396 10 49 (cell)
